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LG Electronics Inc’s free replacement program for TV Power Board 
 

LG Electronics Inc ("LGE") has announced a free power board replacement service 
on 18 models of OLED televisions which were produced by LGE from February 2016 
to September 2019. This is to prevent any possible overheating issues which may 
arise. 

 

 

 
Consumers who own LGE’s OLED televisions are advised to check if your product is 
affected here and contact LGE for the free power board replacement service. 
  
For more information, please visit LGE's website or contact LGE’s call center at 6512-
0555. 
 

https://www.lg.com/sg/support/announcements-detail/SGNTC20200923150604
https://www.lg.com/sg/support/announcements-detail/SGNTC20200923150604

